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We finished L1 yesterday, so we concentrated on finishing L2, which we brought down to the same depth as L1.  We continued to encounter incised wares and also discovered a pedestal base in the NE baulk. To the SE there is a concentration of small pebbles, but there is a modern wire nearby that was installed last year, so this may be modern fill. We dug down through the refill in L4 until we reached the infant burial found in a previous season. After closing L2, I began L5 beneath L1.  Bradley examined the profile revealed by digging out L3, and there seems to be 30 cm of fill before what could be mudbrick debris. No significant remains were uncovered beside typical fill debris. Tomorrow we will dig down 50 c, throughout the whole pit to clear out the fill debris.

